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Breakfast With Santa12/2

• 8-8:45am @ Family Activity Center

• Santa Arrives at 10am

Angel Tree12/18

• All Angel Tree gifts due at City offices by 5pm on Friday December 18th 

Christmas12/25

• Happy Holidays!! 

• City Offices closed 12/25 & 12/26 for Christmas Holiday

    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OFFICE HOURS: 
 

Monday - Thursday 
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

Friday 
7:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.  

 

*Closed Sat. and Sun.* 
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Country Fair Days 
volunteer request 

 

CLOSURES: 
 

December 25th & 26th  
For Christmas 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1600 E. South Weber Drive - South Weber, UT 84405 

PHONE: (801) 479-3177 FAX: (801) 479-0066 WEBSITE: www.southwebercity.com 

The 2018 Country Fair Days Festivities will be held August 4 – 11 
 

The Country Fair Days Committee is looking for volunteers who are passionate about their City to assist in 
the coordination of the 2018 Country Fair Days Events.  Volunteers are needed to fill the following: 
 

• Treasurer/Bookkeeper 

• Sponsors/Donations Committee Members 

• Advertising Committee Members 

• Youth Anything Goes Committee Members 

• Sound System(s) preparation 

• DJ’s 
 
Whether it be active in the day-to-day events or behind the scenes, there is a position in need of your 
unique aptitudes. Come support your community and this great cause by participating in the planning of 
the Country Fair Days activities.  
 
Anyone looking to contribute and keep alive the great tradition of Country Fair Days please contact Holly 
Williams at 801-628-1226 or holly@nilsonhomes.com 
 
 

{December} 
{2017} 

The City’s Credit Rating is at an “A+”; meaning, as per the Standards & Poor’s 

(S&P) index, that the City is a very low industry risk, has affordable service rates, 

and has healthy standard operational management practices and policies.  The 

City was at an “A” rating the last time the City issued bonds indicating that the City 

is in better financial condition now than it has been in the past. 

 

mailto:holly@nilsonhomes.com
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A Holiday Message from the Davis County Sheriff’s Office’s- 
- Lieutenant Brandon Roundy 

Tis the season of gathering with family and friends.  Here are some tips from the Sheriff’s Office to keep this holiday 

season safe and crime free. 

• If you have not already done so, the holiday season is a great time to get to know your neighbors.  Not only 

can you learn a lot about your neighbors with a simple knock and talk to drop off some goodies, but you can 

build relationships to keep your neighborhood safe.  A neighbor’s watchful eye can report suspicious persons 

or activities around your house particularly keeping criminals from stealing packages off your porch. Incidents 

like these always seem to increase during the holiday season.  By networking with your neighbors and 

increasing reports of suspicious activity, the Sheriff’s Office is more likely to catch these criminals and 

hopefully before you become the victim. 

• While out shopping or enjoying the holiday activities, stay alert to your surroundings by taking a moment to 

glance around for possible suspicious persons, vehicles, or situations.  By acting on your instincts and 

reporting such suspicions, your efforts may save lives or property loss.  Thieves like to patrol parking areas of 

department store looking for opportunities to steal your purchases.  It is a great idea to secure any valuables 

in the trunk of the vehicle, or at a minimum out of sight.  Double check to make sure your vehicle is locked, 

park in well-lit areas, and take a moment to look inside your vehicle before opening the door.  If you have 

been a victim of a vehicle burglary, don’t open the door and call 911 or the local law enforcement agency. 

• With the aid of technology, we are shopping more and more online.  It is important to validate whom we do 

business with when shopping online.  Take a few minutes to do a little research on a company before 

providing them with personal and financial information.  Before you become a victim of credit card theft, 

idtheft.gov is an excellent resource to review how to keep your transactions safe, as well as report fraud and 

ID theft.  Also, make sure that you report all fraud, credit card and ID thefts to your local law enforcement 

agency.  Consider giving special delivery instructions specifying where to leave your packages when having 

items shipped to your residence, which keeps your packages from being left unsecured on your porch for 

extended periods of time.  Also, networking with neighbors as previously mentioned is very effective. 

• Many people celebrate the season by attending holiday parties with family and friends.  Enjoy these 

gatherings responsibly, so this time of joy does not become a time of tragedy.  If you drink alcohol, watch how 

much you drink. Don’t drink and drive, or get into a car with a driver that has been drinking.  Rather, plan 

ahead and designate a driver if you plan to drink alcohol.  Remember, time is the only way to eliminate 

alcohol from the body, food only slows the absorption and coffee only makes you an awake drunk.  Also, 

family fight incidents seem to rise this time of year and often involves alcohol consumption.  Everybody has 

opinions and every family has difficult relationships, maybe family holiday gatherings are not the best time to 

resolve differences…. Especially if alcohol is being consumed. 

Here at the Davis County Sheriff’s Office, we would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!!  

Please stay safe during the holiday season, and as always, if you need us, just give us a call! 

Christmas Tree Pickup 

Robinson Waste will be picking up Christmas Trees January 10, 2018. Please remove all 

lights and stands and place trees at the curb the night before. Any trees longer than 6 feet 

need to be cut in half. Please do not place trees in garbage collection containers as they 

will be picked up separately. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

THE FAMILY ACTIVITY CENTER 
     1181 East Lester Drive, South Weber City, UT 84405   801-476-4445 

(801) 476-4445 

 

Fall & Winter 

Hours 
 

Monday - Thursday: 
5:00 am - 8:30 am, 
3:30 pm - 10:00 pm  

Friday:  
5:00 am - 8:30 am, 
1:30 pm - 10:00 pm 

Saturday:  
7:00 am - 10:00 pm 

 
*Closed during regular 

school hours 

 

Fire Department Corner 

We hope that everyone has a safe and fantastic holiday season.  We all love the holidays and as 
much as we do love them, visiting you in an emergency was not quite on the agenda.  Here are a 
few things to help us stay away.  Stay in or near the kitchen while cooking, one of the nation’s 
leading cause of fires is unattended cooking fires.  If you plan on deep frying a turkey, please do 
it outdoors and away from any structure.   
 
Christmas trees are beautiful, but please make sure that you shut the lights off when you leave 
the home or when you go to sleep.  If you choose to do a live Christmas tree, please keep it 
watered and discard it immediately after your Christmas Day celebrations.  Live tree fires 
spread rapidly and can add extra hazards to your escape routes to safely get out of your home 
in a fire.  Please check your smoke detectors and have a wonderful holiday season.   

Dec 2nd Breakfast with Santa. Breakfast will be served from 8-8:45am. 

Santa will show up at 10am. No reservations & free of charge. 

 

 

 Dec 8 will be Senior Lunch 1pm at the FAC please RSVP 801-476-4445 

 

 

Holiday hours Wednesday-Friday, 12/20-12/22 5am-10am, 3-10pm 

Saturday 12-23 7am -10pm.  Closed Monday-Tuesday, 12/25-12/26. Open 

Wednesday-Friday 12/27-12/29 5am-10am 3-10pm Saturday 12/30 7am-

10pm. Closed 1/1-1/2, 2018 

 

 

Race Day Thursday 12/28. This event will be for the kids that Santa 

brought an RC car. The event will start at 11am. Everybody is welcome 
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Code Enforcement Notes 
 

The snow will be here soon, and we would like to remind you that it is against city code to move 
the snow from your property to someone else's or even place your snow into the roadways. Our 
public works department works hard to keep the roadways clear for emergency vehicles to 
make a safe response in case of a fire or medical. You never know when a emergency will 
happen in your home, so please have a clear path for our fire crews to operate their equipment 
up near your home.   

 

 

 



 

Angel Tree 2017 

 

 

 
 
 

South Weber City will again be working with The Department of Child and 

Family Services to sponsor an Angel Tree this year!  

 

Starting November 20th through December 18th please come to the City 

Offices to pick up a name or two to help give children in need a joyful 

Christmas. We ask that you try to fulfill as much of the list provided as 

possible.  

 

All gifts are to be returned to the City unwrapped and kept together in a 

box (or something similar) for each individual child, with the Angel Tree 

form attached, and must be returned to the City Offices by December 

18th.  

If you have any questions, please call the City Offices during regularly 

scheduled business hours.  

Thank you for your willingness to help others this Holiday Season! 
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